
 

 

 

 

          

 

 

10th September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Before the summer we recognised that the school needed to plan for a curriculum that will support 

children in their return to school to meet both their personal and academic needs due to Covid 19. 

We have designed our “Rainbow Curriculum” with this in mind and you will find attached a document 

which we hope will give you an overview of what this will look like.   

We have chosen the rainbow as a message of hope, aspiration an opportunity as we “love, learn and 

recover” together in school. 

You will be sent further information from  your child’s teacher later this week with the Autumn Term Plans 

for their year group. 

 

With kind regards 

 

A.M. Sheppard 

 

A.M. Sheppard 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


